
Mrs. Stefano S ~apian 
Via Jommelll N. 35-37. 
Milano 20131 
Italy 

Dear Mrs. Ser: pian: 

June 10, 1974 

We would like to inform you that Mr. Walter Katten of 10 East 
33rd Street, New York, N.Y., dear friend of your late beloved 
husband, has s~nt a contribution to st. Vartan Armenian Cathedral 

· in New York C'ty requesting a special Requiem Service f r his 
soul. This is the third year that r~ Katten has so kindly expressed 
his love tovvarc:s your late husband by remembering him through 
special pra.yera.. 

Please be informed that on Sunday, June 16. we shall have a Requiem 
Service for his soul at our Cathedral. 

cc: Mr. Walter Katten ./ 

MK/vb 

Prayerfully, 

Rev. Fr. Mam reKouzouian 
Canon sacrist 


